
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
September 8, 2021 
 
 
 
Mr. Doug Postel, Parish Administrator 
Lincoln Parish Police Jury 
PO Box 979 
Ruston, LA 71273-0979 
 
RE: 2022 Budget Request for Northeast Delta Human Services Authority 
 
We at the Northeast Delta Human Services Authority Ruston Mental Health Clinic are pleased to 
provide social services to the citizens of Lincoln Parish and would like to ask for your continued funding 
support for fiscal year 2022. We are requesting to be included in your budget and are asking to receive 
the same level of funding as last fiscal year, $127.50 each month. 
 
As you know, Lincoln Parish Police jury has a long history of graciously providing program support to 
enhance our ability to deliver services. Jillian Burns is our Mental Health Clinic Manager who 
coordinates activities and works closely with consumers and local programs to deliver the quality 
services needed in the area. We have been successful in expanding our services to make a positive 
difference for a large number of Lincoln Parish residents.  
 
We are grateful for the continued support of the Lincoln Parish Police Jury and we look forward to 
providing access services, quality care and excellent customer service to Lincoln Parish. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Angel W. Williams 
 
Angel W. Williams 
Chief Fiscal and Operations Officer 
Northeast Delta Human Services Authority 
 
 


